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Donate YourVehicle to the Santa Cruz SPCA Before January 1st

This year, thereÂ�s an extra incentive to donate your vehicle to the Santa Cruz SPCA and help
the animals of Santa Cruz County. Due to new tax legislation taking effect in the year 2005, you
only have until January 1st to be able to deduct the fair market value of a donated vehicle from
your taxes.

(PRWEB) October 22, 2004 -- After January 1st, if the charity or a middleman sells your donated vehicle, your
deduction will be limited to the sale price rather than the fair market value (this applies to all vehicles with a
claimed value of over $500). For example, if you donate a car that has a fair market of $3,000, but it only sells
for $1,000, you can only deduct $1,000.

So, hurry and donate your car, van, motorcycle, truck, boat or RV to the Santa Cruz SPCA before January 1st.
Your donation provides free and low cost spay neuter services to our community; gives the gift of a second
chance to animals with life threatening medical conditions or injuries; helps teach children humane values and
compassion for all creatures; and much, much more.

Donated vehicles make dreams come true.

The Santa Cruz SPCA offers free pick up. For more information call 831-465-5000 or visit
www.santacruzspca.org.
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Contact Information
Suzi Eszterhas
SANTACRUZ SPCA
http://www.santacruzspca.org
831-588-3505

Online Web 2.0 Version
You can read the online version of this press release here.
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